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Stay Connected! 

 /ChebuctoFamilyCentre 

@ChebuctoFamilyCentre 

@CFC_hfx 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that Chebucto Family Centre is open to anyone and 

everyone? Please don’t let the word family throw you off, you can be a 

family of 1 or a family of 10 or more, and you will be welcomed.  

As a family resource centre, we provide free resources, supports and 

programs for people from all over Halifax. We offer a little bit of everything, 

and if you need something that we don’t offer, we can try to help you find it 

somewhere else.  

Stop by some time, we’re open 9-4 (except on Mondays, we close at 

noon). We’d love to show you around and tell you about what we do. If 

you’d rather learn about us from a far, you can check us out on social 

media!  

Staff Contacts 

Tammy Turple 
Executive Director 

Ext 309   
 

Deborah Hutchinson 
Office Administrator 

Ext 301 
 

Andrea Townsend 
Centre Coordinator 

Ext 302 
 

Taylor Gear 
Program Support 

Ext 314 
 

Nicole Clarke 
Family Wellness  

Ext 313 
 

Sarah White 
Home Visitor/Fund Development 

Ext 303 
 

Krista Greencorn 
Home Visitor 

Ext 304 
 

Ginny Hennigar 
Playroom Facilitator 

Ext 306 
 

Erin Fair 
Volunteer Doula Program 

Ext 305 
 

Whitney Cruikshank 
Volunteer Doula Program 

Ext 307 
 

Erinn Baillie 
Youth & Community Outreach 

Ext 307 
 

Jane Hall 
Family Home Daycare 

Ext 310 
 

Sabah Randell 
Parenting Educator 

Ext 311 
 

 

As you may have noticed, Chebucto Family Centre has a 

new logo! After much consideration, deliberation, and back 

and forth, we are very excited with the new logo; you might 

even say we’re...branching out. 
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Produce Packs are Back! 

We are so pleased that the Mobile Food Market 

produce packs are back!  

Every second Wednesday you can place your 

order for a $10 produce pack, with pickup two 

weeks later.  

Pickup and order dates are: 

July 5, July 19, August 2, August 16, August 30, 

September 13, September 27, October 11 and 

October 25.   

 

 

Sun Safety Tips 

With summer now underway, it is important to 

keep yourself and any little ones hydrated and 

safe from the sun.  

 Drink lots of liquids  

 Apply sunscreen before going out (for little 

ones under 6 months do not use sunscreen, 

instead wear long sleeved clothing and stay 

out of direct sun) 

 Re-apply sunscreen often (especially after 

swimming) 

 Seek out shade (trees, umbrellas, shadows) 

 Having children help apply their own 

sunscreen may help reduce arguments   

 

 

 

Drop-In for Some Fun 

 

Over the summer our play yard will be 

open to everyone from 10 am until 3 pm 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Fridays.  

 

Each week will have a theme, be staffed 

and have snack available!  

 

Community Meals 

 

What summer would be complete 

without barbeques and ice cream? 

Registration may be required, please 

call Andrea to confirm,  

902-479-3031 ext 302 

 

July 14 – BBQ  

 

   July 26 – Breakfast  

            

August 11 – BBQ  

    August 30 – Ice Cream Social  

 

 

Staffing Changes 

 

We are pleased to welcome former 

student, Sierra as our summer staff!  

 

Beginning in August we’re shaking 

things up as Taylor moves to the 

playroom, and Ginny moves into the 

Home Daycare Agency role with Jane.   


